
March Updates 

For our equine clients, vaccination season is almost upon us. You 
should be receiving reminders the month before your horses are 
due. Keep your eyes open for some information on our vaccine 
recommendations that will be coming out in May. Finally, thank 
you for your support of dental month; with your help it was a great 
success. 
 
 

"Your Trusted Animal Health Team" 

We are excited to announce that COVS will be hosting continuing education meetings for our 
bovine producers this spring. For our dairy producers we are excited to be hosting another mastitis 
round table. The last time we had this event there was a lot of good discussion and we wanted to 
ensure that everyone has the opportunity to attend. For our beef producers we will be hosting a talk 
that addresses vaccination programs and deworming before cows and calves go out on pasture. 
Both of these meetings will be held on Wednesday, April 10th at the Minesing Community Centre. 
The mastitis round table will held at 11:00 AM and the beef talk will be taking place at 7:00 PM.  If 
you would like to attend, please contact the office before March 29th, as space will be limited. 

Continuing Education 

Equine Vaccinations 

We wanted to let all of our clients know that we are making 
some changes to our inventory. To ensure that we will be able to 
provide you with the medications you require, please call the 
office with at least 24-48 hours notice prior to pickup from 
Monday to Thursday. This will allow us to order products and 
make sure they are here for you to pick up. 

We wanted to remind everyone that our Bull Breeding 
Soundness promotion continues until the end of March. Take 

advantage of this promotion to ensure that your bulls are able to 
meet your expectations this breeding season. It’s better to find 

out if there is a problem while there is still time to correct it. 

Policy Update 
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